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CALL FOR NOMINATION FOR THE POST OF LEARNING INNOVATION
AND INFORMATION SPECIALIST

The Southeast Asian Ministers of Education Secretariat (SEAMES) has informed
the Department of Education (DepEd) that the position of Learning Innovation and
Information Specialist will become vacant on April 1, 2025.

Interested applicants must possess a strong background in training and
innovation development with proven experience in designing and implementing capacity-
building programs and integrating technology into education. A commitment to
developing and implementing Southeast Asian Ministers of Education Organization
(SEAMEO) programs and activities is also essential.

The application form and supplementary documents can be accessed through the
link: https:/ /tinyurl.com/SEAMESLJJS.

Interested applicants from DepEd may send their documents to the International
Cooperation Office via email at ico@deped.gov.ph with the subject [SEAMES LIIS
Surname, First Name, MI] on or before March 25, 2025.

For more information, please contact
International Cooperation Office

Department of Education
Email Address: ico@deped.gov.ph
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